
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

15. THE LITERARY STREETS OF ADDINGTON:  STREET BEAUTIFICATION 
 

 The Board considered a report informing it of investigations into the beautification of Addington streets, 
and seeking approval to include details of these enhancements when the Kipling Street kerb and 
channel renewal works go out for public consultation. 
 

 The Board resolved to approve inclusion of the Literary Street proposals with the consultation material 
for the Kipling Street kerb and channel renewal project. 

 
 


